
TOWN OF LAKEVILLE 
Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes  

February 2, 2009 
 
 

On February 2, 2009, the Board of Selectmen held a Special Meeting to attend the Planning 
Board Hearing in the Selectmen’s Office regarding the re-zoning of County Street.  The Meeting 
was called to order at 8:00 PM.  Present:  Selectman Evirs, Selectman Maksy, Selectman Yeatts, 
and Town Administrator Rita Garbitt.  
 
Refer to the Planning Board Minutes for February 2, 2009. 
 
At 8:46 PM, the Planning Board voted to continue the Hearing for Petition #1 and Petition #2 
regarding the re-zoning of County Street to Tuesday, March 24, 2009 at 8:00 PM. 
 
At 8:47 PM, upon a motion made by Selectman Yeatts and seconded by Selectman Maksy, the 
Board 

 
VOTED: To adjourn their meeting. 

Unanimous in favor. 
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